
Proposals for the ICSF General Assembly 2023. 

 

1. All activity groups (casting, fly casting and surf casting) shall have one member in the board 
of ICSF. The reason for this, is that ICSF will always have the possibility to be updated in all 
activities. 

 

 

2. It should not be allowed to sit in the same position more than 2 periods (one period is 4-four 
years), in the board of ICSF. The reason for this is that ICSF need new thoughts and 
inspiration in the future. As it is today, only a few members of the board are active, and no 
further developing of our sports happens. It should also be in the interest of ICSF to have 
younger people in the board. New thinking, and so on. 

 

Board member of ICSF 

 

Thorgeir Gustavsen 

 


